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With a commitment to connecting community resources to community needs, the North 

Olympic Library System (NOLS) is delighted to announce the addition of a new vehicle to its 

NOLS-On-The-Move fleet. The fuel efficient 2017 Toyota Prius was funded in part by a 

generous donation from the Benjamin N. Phillips Memorial Fund. The $18,000 grant was 

awarded to NOLS by the Seattle Foundation in September 2016.  

 

The fuel-efficient wagon, affectionately dubbed “Westy” by library staff, will do much to further 

NOLS’ ability to deliver when-and-where-it-is-needed library service to the more remote West 

End communities. School visits, deliveries to homebound library patrons, and attending 

community events are among the many uses already filling Westy’s calendar.  

 

“NOLS is very grateful for the support received from the Phillips fund through the Seattle 

Foundation,” says West End Library Manager Theresa Tetreau. “Having a vehicle available to 

the Forks and Clallam Bay Branch Libraries presents exciting opportunities to boldly deliver 

services beyond the four walls of the libraries,” she added. 

 



For information about this and other library services contact the Forks Branch Library at 

360.374.6402, the Clallam Bay Branch at 360.963.2414, visit the NOLS website at 

www.nols.org, or email Discover@nols.org.  The Forks Branch Library is located at 171 South 

Forks Avenue in Forks. The Clallam Bay Branch Library is located at 16990 Highway 112 in 

Clallam Bay.  

 

 

NOLS acquires a 2017 Toyota Prius, funded in part by a generous donation from the Benjamin N. 

Phillips Memorial Fund. 
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